Jessie Lillibridge

From: Amanda Devalk <devalk.amanda@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 4:34 PM

To: Justin Nickels

Ce: Steven Czekala - D9; Jessie Lillibridge

Subject: Re: Personnel Committee Meeting and Agenda

Mayor Nickels: Okay, thank you.

Alderman Steven Czekala: Could | be added to the Personnel Committee Agenda for the July 1st meeting, to talk about
the problem | am facing regarding job accommodations for a pregnant Officer.

Thank you,
Officer Amanda DeValk

>OnJun 20, 2019, at 8:42 AM, Justin Nickels <jnickels@manitowoc.org> wrote:
>

> Officer DeValk,

>

> Alderman Steve Czekala is the chairman of the Personnel Committee. He would need to approve your request to be on
the next Personnel Committee agenda.

>

> | have added him and Jessie on this e-mail.

>

> Thanks.

>

> - Justin

> -----Original Message-----

> From: Amanda Devalk [mailto:devalk.amanda@aol.com])

> Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2019 5:23 PM

> To: Justin Nickels

> Subject: Personnel Committee Meeting and Agenda

>

> Hello Mayor Nickels,

>

> | was wondering if | could be added to the Personnel Committee Agenda for the upcoming meeting on July 1st, to talk
about the problems | am facing seeking job accommodations for pregnant Officers.

>

> Sorry for the late notice, but this is a time sensitive issue asifiJJNINMAD is nearing the time she will not be able
to effectively work on the road, due to her pregnancy.

>

> Thank you,

> Officer Amanda DeValk

> Manitowoc PD

>



